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M iss Margaret Lee Smith, 90, went to be with her Lord and
Savior on Saturday, August 12, 2017.

A memorial service is scheduled for 11:00 am Tuesday, August 15, 2017, at Lady's Funeral Home
Chapel. Pastor Michael Roper will officiate.

Miss Smith was born November 13, 1926 in Paw Creek, NC. She was a daughter of the late Arthur
Wilbur Smith and Maude Gregg Smith. She retired from the Federal Reserve Bank after 41 years
of service. Margaret was a kind and giving person who loved everybody. She was generous with
her time to help others. She always had a wonderful and caring spirit about her.

In addition to her parents, she is preceded in death by a sister, Willie Elizabeth Cope; and her
brother, Fred L. Smith.

Miss Smith is survived by a sister, Annette Copeland of Concord; and numerous nieces and
nephews.

The family would like to thank the staff of Saturn Nursing & Rehabilitation Center for their love
and care of Margaret.
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Memorial Service

Lady's Funeral Home Chapel

268 N. Cannon Blvd., Kannapolis NC 28083
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DC Dixie Copeland posted:

Dear Aunt Margaret,I remember you nicknamed me, "Dimples"... long before I knew what dimples

were. It always made me feel special and even now, thinking about it chokes me up a bit

(smile).Another special memory is you teaching me to tap dance. At age three or four, I can remeber

holding onto your coffee table and tap dancing all the way around it!To me, you were the model of

gentleness, meekness, and patience. You are always in my heart...Love, Dixie

August 14 at 7:03 AM

Anonymous sent a Beautiful Heart Bouquet to the Smith family.

August 14 at 6:14 AM

GT Gary Thornburg posted:

Annette and family, We are so sorry to hear of Margaret's passing. You may remember that Fred and

I worked together for many years at Cities Service Oil Co. He and Nancy were our very best friends.

Willie and Raymond were our next door neighbors for a number of years when we lived on Elgen

Drive. I did not know Margaret very well but I knew enough about her to know that she was a sweet

and gentle person. I'm sure you will remember that both our families were a part of the Kendall Mill

village folks. Blessings! Gary and Betty Thornburg

August 14 at 2:00 AM
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Memories only last if you share them
Join us in honoring Margaret by contributing to a collection of shared memories.
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